

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 8 AUGUST 2025



DUKES GOLD AWARD

On Thursday 31 July, a group of Thomas Hassall Anglican College alumni were honoured at Government House, Sydney, for their achievements in the Duke of Edinburgh's International Award program.

During a formal reception hosted by Her Excellency the Honourable Margaret Beazley, Governor of New South Wales, our former students were recognised for their commitment, resilience, and personal development demonstrated throughout the Award journey.







A special highlight of the event was a speech delivered by alumnus Krish Nand, who was invited to represent the award recipients. Krish reflected on the valuable life skills he gained through the program and the positive impact it has had on his personal growth. His words were a testament to the power of the Duke of Edinburgh Award in shaping confident, community-minded young people.

Congratulations to all our alumni involved in this significant achievement. It is a moment of pride for our College community to see our graduates being celebrated at such a distinguished level.

Mr Luke Robinson

Director of Co-curricular